License: SUA-1400
Adkn O4OO%786

Uranium Resources, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Mark S. Pelizza
Environmental Manager
735 Promenade Bank Tower
Richardson, TX 75080

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 8, 1982, in response to our
letter and the attached Notice of Violation dated November 26, 1982. We
have no further questidons at this time, and we will review your corrective
action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Glen 0. Brown, Chief
Technical Programs Branch
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